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Australian Government

+*“ Anti-Dumping Commission

Anti-Dumping Commission
5™ Floor Customs House
5 Constitution Avenue
Canberra ACT 2601

Mr Andrew Percival

Special Counsel

Corrs Chambers Westgarth Lawyers

Acting on behalf of PT CG Power System Indonesia

By email
Dear Mr Percival,

INVESTGATION INTO THE ALLEGED DUMPING OF
POWER TRANSFORMERS EXPORTED TO AUSTRALIA FROM THE PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC OF
CHINA, THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA, THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA, TAIWAN, THAILAND AND
THE SOCIALIST REPUBLIC OF VIETNAM

On 2 October 2013, the Anti-Dumping Commission (the Commission) notified you via email that the
exporter questionnaire submitted on 30 September 2013 on behalf of your client, PT CG Power
System Indonesia (CG Power), contained a number of deficiencies. The Commission granted your
client until 9 October 2013 to remedy the outlined deficiencies.

After receipt of further information, the Commission notified you via email on 18 November 2013 that
certain deficiencies had not been adequately addressed. CG Power was given until 6 December 2013
to remedy the outstanding deficiencies. After a request by CG Power, this date was extended to

13 December 2013.

A fully completed exporter questionnaire is considered relevant information to enable the Commission
to adequately determine whether dumping is occurring.

After review of additional information provided by CG Power on 19 December 2013, we are not
satisfied that CG Power has provided the necessary information for the Commission to adequately
determine whether dumping is occurring.

The Commission therefore recommends to the Commissioner of the Anti-Dumping Commission that
CG Power be considered an uncooperative exporter as defined under section 269T of the Customs
Act 1901 (the Act) as it did not provide information relevant to the investigation within a reasonable
period. Accordingly, a dumping margin for CG Power will be determined in accordance with section
269TACB(1) of the Act.

As an interested party defined under section 269T(1) of the Act, CG Power may still participate in the
investigation by providing the Commission with submissions on any issues relevant to the
consideration of the publication of a dumping duty notice.

Yours sincerely,

John Bracic
Director Operations 1
3 March 2014





